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What we are learning this half term 

What am I learning this half term?
In maths, we will be concentrating on place
value- thinking about how many ones, tens

and hundreds in a number. We will also
investigate odd and even numbers, counting

forwards and backwards from different
starting points and finding missing numbers
on a number line. In writing sessions, we will
be producing Non- Chronological Reports all
about different space adventures. During our
Science topic, we will investigate ‘ The Human

Body’. We will learn all about the different
parts of the body and our 5 senses. During our

Art sessions, we will be focussing on the
famous artist Adoona Khare. 

P.E

In P.E this half term, we will be taking part in
athletics. Please ensure your child comes to
school in full P.E kit, which is t-shirt, tracksuit

bottoms and a top for cooler weather, pumps or
trainers.

This will take place on the following days.
Year 2- Wednesday (outdoor) and Friday (indoor)
Year 1- Wednesday (outdoor) and Friday (indoor)

TO P I C  

In Y1 and 2 this half term, our topic will be
‘Leeds- How we used to Live’. In this topic

we will explore the difference between
buildings now in Leeds and in the past.

We will also look at how jobs and
transport have changed.

Each Friday, Spellings and
homework will be set and

children will have until the
following Friday to complete
the tasks set. Dojo points will

be awarded for completed
work. 

Homework Reading 
Reading remains a key focus

area both in school and at home
and we will ensure that children

continue to bring a suitable
book home to read. Please

ensure your child reads at home
each day and returns a

completed journal each day. 
 


